
March 13,

Dear Fredj

I am enclosing for your confidential
information a copy of the memorandum which was
sent to the President in April, 19U2, urging an
anti-inflationary program. You will recall
that after our last Stabilisation meeting I men*
tioned this memorandum and you asked me to send
you a copy.

I am also enclosing a oopy of a wire
which 1 sent to the President while I was out
West, which was shortly after the enclosed memo-
randum was sent to him.

Sincerely yours.

Honorable Fred M. Vinaon,
Director and Chairman,
Office of Economic Stabilisation,
Washington 25, D. C.
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